
AZ Golf has scheduled the 2025 Senior Women’s Amateur 
Championship at Oro Valley Country Club!  OVCC is a beautiful, tree-
lined course renovated in 2023 with enhanced greens, bunkers, and 
practice facilities. We’re very excited for the opportunity to host this 
special event in our own home town.  Here are the particulars:
 
2025 Arizona Senior Women's Amateur Championship
Oro Valley Country Club
54 Hole Stroke Event
Sunday, September 7 through Tuesday, September 9
Categories:  Championship, Field or Super Senior (70+)
Registration opens next Tuesday, June 10  
Link to register:  https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/5082332
 
This is such a fun event, and we’d love to have a huge turnout to 
demonstrate women golfers in the Tucson area are enthusiastic and 
interested in AZ Golf.   
 
Please consider participating in this event.  We have been working 
diligently to have more AZ Golf events in our area, and would love to 
have a record turnout! 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or your AZ Golf 
representative.  Attached is a flyer if you would post for your members.
 
 
Cathe Kropp
SaddleBrooke Women’s Golf Association-18
cathe50@outlook.com
773-701-2496
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